Driver Examination - Frequently Asked Questions Related to COVID-19
Q:
Are there any testing locations conducting written tests?

A:
Written knowledge testing for all classes of license are available statewide. 

(Face coverings are requested at all testing facilities)

Information regarding testing locations and times are available at:

https://www.mshp.dps.missouri.gov/HP32DES/DESTable.jsp 

Q:
Are there any testing locations conducting driving skills tests?

A:
CDL skills testing (pre-trip, basic, and road) is available at all CDL skills test sites statewide by 
appointment only.

All driver testing services, including skills testing for all classes of licenses, have resumed.
Q:
How can I obtain information about extensions for licenses, driving privileges, etc.?
A:
Information regarding extensions for licenses, driving privileges, etc., are available at :
https://dor.mo.gov/news/newsitem/uuid/ad40f685-6b65-4df0-b376-c473bd50261e
Q:
How can I obtain a manual to study for my driving test(s)?
A:
The Missouri drivers guide, CDL manual, and Motorcycle manual are available at 
https://dor.mo.gov/. Manuals may be accessed through the Forms search bar.
Q:
Who Should I call if I have additional questions pertaining to driver testing?
A:
Please call the Driver and Vehicle Safety Division at (573) 751-2341.
